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Chris Caskey 

1825 Launa Dr. 

Montrose, CO 81401 

 

 

RE:    Two Sheep for One Brick Mine, Permit # M-2020-047, 110c Construction Materials 

Reclamation Permit Application Incomplete 

 

Mr. Caskey: 

On September 27, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received 

your application for a Construction Materials Limited Impact Operation (110c) Reclamation 

Permit. A preliminary review of the information received determined that the following items 

must be received before the Division can consider the application submitted and technical review 
can begin:  

1. Pursuant to the requirements of Rule 6.3.5, provide Exhibit E Mining Plan Map and 

Reclamation Plan Map. 

2. Pursuant to the requirements of Rule 6.3.6, provide Exhibit F List of Other Permits and 
Licenses Required. 

3. Pursuant to the requirements of Rule 6.3.7, provide Exhibit G Source of Legal Right-to-
Enter. 

4. Pursuant to the requirements of Rule 6.3.9, provide Exhibit I Proof of Filing with County 

Clerk.  

 

Your application will not be considered filed until the information listed above is received and 

found sufficient to begin our review. A decision date will be established 30 days from the date of 
receipt of all of the requested information. 

Pursuant to Rule 1.4.1 (8), you have sixty days from the date of this letter to submit all necessary 

documents that the Division needs for an application to be considered filed. If, at the end of the 

sixty day period, the application has not been determined to be filed, the Division may deny the 
application and terminate the application file. 

This letter shall not be construed to mean that there are no other technical deficiencies in the 

application. The Division will review your application in order to determine whether it is 

adequate to meet the requirements of the Colorado Land Reclamation Act for the Extraction of 
Construction Materials after submittal of all required items. 

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please contact me. 
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Sincerely, 

 
Dustin Czapla 

Environmental Protection Specialist  

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

Phone: (303) 866-3567, ext. 8188 

 

 

 


